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Our March meeting was held on Monday 5th and we were joined by 5 parishioners, probably glad to be able to get about freely after the snow of the previous week.  
One of the parishioners mentioned the community news pages in the Sevenoaks Chronicle and we have since found out that Gill King-Scott will be resuming this so if there are any events you wish to be included please contact her.
 We have had to have several trees in the village taken down over the past couple of years so are planning to have a Tree audit done and have received quotes for this.  We have also obtained a quote for the fencing at the Pound.
Many of you may have copies of the “Footpaths of Knockholt” booklet but for anyone who doesn’t and would like one they are available from the Knockholt Society for £1.50.
Cllr Little suggested organising a working party to give the village a clean-up i.e. litter picking, cleaning road signs etc. and by the time you read this we hope that this will have taken place.
There were a few crimes reported, mainly damage to or theft from vehicles but there was an incident involving a paint gun recently which the police attended. I believe this was also reported on the Knockholt Grapevine.
We received information regarding possible courses of action by Biggin Hill Airport from Flightpath Watch regarding infrastructure and transport links.  For more information contact Info@FlightpathWatch.co.uk
The Kent Downs AONB Unit are updating the management plan for the Landscape and would like to hear from as many people as possible with their thoughts and ideas.  The consultation document can be accessed at https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/RCJVRDC and is available for comments until 30th April 2018.
The next meeting will be on Monday 9th April at 7.45pm in the Village Centre so why not come along and find out more about what goes on.
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